
Dear Parents,
Here we are once again at the end of a fulfilling Term. We sincerely thank you 
our esteemed parents for your commitment to our vision in raising a total child.
Blooming Greens school is positioned towards meeting the educational 
requirements of the 21st Century, thereby exposing and developing the children 
for future expectations.
We make proud to say Term 2 was most rewarding both academically and in our 
extra-curricular activities where nothing was short of excellence.
As part of the planned activities, we had weekly In-house competitions on 
salient topics to encourage Public Speaking skills and further boost our pupils’ 
confidence level. They also participated in inter-class Mathematics Quiz which 
was geared towards preparation for external competitions.
The Saint Valentine’s Day was marked in the most exciting manner as pupils and 
staff of the school came all dressed in red. We seized the occasion to encourage 
our pupils on the need for “Friendship and Sharing”.
The Press Club of Blooming Greens School in conjunction with eminent TV 
personalities of Channels Television and TVC News trained our pupils on the 
ethics of journalism, News sourcing, production and presentation.
The International World Book Day was celebrated in grand style, having our 
pupils participate fully. The need for improving on the dwindling reading culture 
in our society was clearly spotted by a across section of our parents, pupils and 
the Guest Speaker Mrs. Yinka Ogunde, M.D Edumark Consult. The EYFS section 
was not left out, as pupils came dressed in costumes of their favorite book 
character and they had reading sessions in their various classes with some 
selected parents.
In the bid to competing favorably with their counterpart, our Key stage 2 pupils 
participated in a Mathematics Competition organized by the Association of 
International Schools Educators in Nigeria (AISEN). It was a successful and eye 
opening outing as our pupils felt the rigours of the competition.
We all have certain unalienable rights #MyFreedomDay a CNN project, featured 
pupils of Blooming Greens School who exercised their expression on the project 
in a clip that was recorded on the 14th of March, 2018. Freedom indeed is a bird 
and our pupils are made to fly in consciousness of their thoughts.
As part of the feedback mechanism, term 2 examinations kicked off Monday 
19th- Thursday 22, March 2018, it was a reflection of concepts taught from 
applied learning.
The term was successfully drawn to a close on Wednesday 28 March, 2018. It 
was a celebration of excellence which featured Dance, Open Mic Poetry Session, 
Movie time and refreshment for our pupils and members of staff.
Once again we thank you for your usual cooperation in raising a Blooming Child. 
We wish you a wonderful and exciting Easter Holiday.
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Word of the Week

‘Emulate’

White

Colour of the week

For Parents, Saturdays

Next Term

CEO’s TIME OUT 
WITH
GRANDPARENTS
Date: April 7, 2018

March 14, 2018
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Easter Parade Invite

B                                   SUSAN House  = 524

JOSEPH House = 500
KINGS House   = 542
BLOOM House = 298

Easter Party


